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30th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 7 Form Tutor Settling in Parents’ Evening – Thursday 10th October 2024 
 
I hope your child is settling in well, enjoying school and starting to feel part of our school community. We have 
been really pleased with the start Year 7 have made and the progress they are already making. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Year 7 Form Tutor Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 10 October 2024 between 
4.00pm – 6:30pm.  This will take place in the school hall and will be an opportunity to discuss how your child has 
settled into secondary school with their form tutor. 
 
To book an appointment on the evening with your child’s form tutor, please visit the link below to our school 
website and booking system – School Cloud. (A short guide on how to add appointments can be found on this page 
of the school website). At login, you will be asked to confirm your details and those of your child. Please ensure 
that these are the same details and email address that we hold for you at school. If you do not have access to the 
internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf.  On the evening, 
Miss Baines (Head of Lower School), Mrs Cooper (Year Leader for Year 7) and Mrs Walker (SENDCO) will also be 
available to talk to in the school hall.   
 
Link for appointment booking - https://thesnaith.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
I am looking forward to meeting you all on the evening to discuss your child’s progress and how they have settled 
in and transitioned to The Snaith School. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss S Baines 
Head of Lower School  
 
 

https://thesnaith.schoolcloud.co.uk/

